
Dear Colleague:  

Please share this email with your department/college. 

I am writing about an opportunity to nominate a deserving student for The Kevin Miner 
Scholarship. The UD chapter of The Delta Alpha Pi Honor Society (DAPi) is offering The Kevin 
Miner Scholarship named for a former UD/DAPi student who passed away from his disability in 
2015.  

Please consider nominating a student who is registered with The Office of Disability Support 
Services (DSS) for the scholarship this year by sending a 1-2 page letter detailing how your 
nominee exemplifies the core values of DAPi and characteristics of Kevin Miner, as outlined 
below. Once nominated, students will be contacted and provided an opportunity to send a letter 
of support for their application as well.  

Please send all nominations outlining how the student demonstrates the criteria to 
dssoffice@udel.edu, fax 302-831-3261 or hand deliver to Alison Hall, Suite 130 by March 2.  

Qualified nominee(s) present the following:  

Demonstrate and embody the core values of:  
o Leadership  
o Provides and promotes advocacy (for self or others)  
o Pride in educational pursuits  

Exemplify Kevin’s characteristics:  
o Optimism  
o Strength  
o Commitment to disability issues and to “making a difference”  

Please feel free to contact us with questions or see our website for additional information 
www.udel.edu/dss).  

Sincerely,  

Barbara Lewis Kuszyk  

Office of Disability Support Services  
240 Academy Street, Alison Hall Suite 130  
Newark, DE 19716  
Phone: (302) 831-4643  
TDD: (302) 831-4563  
Fax: (302) 831-3261  
Email: dssoffice@udel.edu 



Barbara Lewis Kuszyk 
Accommodation Coordinator and Test Accommodation Center Manager 
Disability Support Services 
240 Academy Street, Alison Hall, Suite 130 
University of Delaware 
Newark, DE 19716 
Phone: 302-831-4643 

 


